
Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered 

community, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, bearing the 

lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign through 

hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

February 3, 2019 

This Morning: 
9:00am  Coffee Time 
9:30am  Sunday School for All Ages 
9:45am  Prayer Team meets (upstairs classroom) 
10:45am  Worship Service 
   This Afternoon/Evening 
   No Activities   
    This Week: 
Tuesday    10:00am Bible Study in Library 
      12:15pm Prayer Meeting in Mathew’s Office  
Thursday   90:00am Mennonite Women 
Worship Schedule: 
February 10:  Lynn Miller will be preaching.  I Cor. 12:22-26 
February 17:  Jana will be preaching “A Glimpse a True  
Community”,  Colossians 3:12-17 
 
Pastor Jana will be attending the Stephen Ministry training in  
Anaheim, CA, February 3—9. 

Worship Leader:   Stan Oyer 
Song Leader:   Clyde Hockman 
Children’s Story:   Carolyn Hockman 
Prelude/Offertory:  Lois Yoder 

Welcome and Announcements 
Call to Worship 
Singing 
    HWB  #1  What is This Place? 
 HWB  #150  Wonderful Grace of Jesus 
    HWB  #590  The Care the Eagle Gives Her Young    
Mennonite Mission Network Report - Marissa Smucker 
Offering 
Children’s story 
Scripture Reading:  Ephesians 3: 8-12 
Message: “God’s Demonstration Plot” 
Response Song:  HWB #307  Will You Let me be Your Servant? 
Sharing and Prayer 
Sending Song:  HWB #433  Go, My Children 

What does it mean to be “One Body in Christ” and “Members one 
of another (Romans 12:5)”?   As Elders and pastors review our 
practices and discuss ways to strengthen membership at Zion 
Mennonite Church, we invite your questions and feedback during 
Sunday School hour at 9:30am next Sunday, February 10, in the 
Fellowship Hall for a presentation of ideas and round table  
discussion. All adult members and attendees are encouraged to 
participate and contribute.  

Annual Budget Meeting 
Sunday, February 10  

following a Potluck Meal at noon 
Please bring a dish to share! 

Copies of the 2018 Budget Report and proposed 2019 Budget 
are in literature boxes today.  Please review the report and 
bring your copy with you to the meeting. The Lord’s Prayer:  

“Our Father, who art in heaven, 
 hallowed be thy name, 
thy kingdom come, 
 thy will be done, 
 on earth as it is in heaven. 
Give us this day our daily bread. 
And forgive us our debts, 
 as we forgive our debtors. 
And lead us not into temptation, 
 but deliver us from evil. 
For thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the glory  
 Forever and ever. Amen. 



47th Annual Quilting Workshop 
February 21, 22, and 23 

MYF Treasure Hunt Fundraiser 

Help the MYF fundraise for Mennonite Convention   
in Kansas City, MO July 2nd- July 6th 

 
How the fundraiser works... 
 

Purchase a pin and place your pin  on the map of Zion property 
closest to where you believe the hidden “treasure” is located.  
Pins will be for sale by the MYF in the foyer of the sanctuary  
before and after church. The winner receives 4 hours worth of 
MYF labor (which can be transferred to a friend or neighbor). 
 
Today, pins are for sale for $2/pin, and you can purchase an  
unlimited number of pins. 
 
Next Sunday, Feb. 10th, a clue will be given during  
announcements, and the price of a pin will go up to $5 /pin. 
 
The following Sunday, Feb. 17th, another clue will be given during 
announcements, and the price of a pin will go up to $10 /pin. 
 
On Sunday, Feb. 24th, the winner will be announced during the 
service. 
 
If you have any questions,  
please see Andy Coulombe. 

 
Happy Hunting!  

Quilting Workshop is coming soon!  Your help is much  
appreciated and needed to make this a successful  
endeavor!  Please sign-up on the bulletin board for  
the places you are willing to help.  The first to sign up  
get the most choice of where they would like to work— 
thank you for signing up early! 

Valentine Care Packages  
for undergraduate college students   

We would like to once again collect homemade or 
purchased treats and (signed) cards/notes for our 
students to send them some love the week of  
Valentine's Day.  Our junior and senior high youth 
groups will package them on February 10 (Second 
Sunday) for mailing the following day. Be thinking 
of what you might contribute--edible or not--consider lip balm, 
socks, tea, hot chocolate packets, ??? We will also need around 
$140 to ship 12 boxes.  Donations may be given to Kristin Oakes or 
Sheri Nofziger or labeled and placed in the church kitchen no later 
than Feb. 10. 

The Primary Sunday School offering this year benefits the  
Restoration of Hope ministry of Joseph Mukolwe, a friend of  
Serenity Coulombe.  He provides food, shelter, clothing and Bible 
teaching to street children in Kenya.  Joseph also enrolls the  
children in school and then tries to get the older kids into high 
school (which has a tuition) when he has enough funds.  Our  
children, along with their Kenyan counterparts, drew self-
portraits, which have been printed onto cards and are for sale in 
the foyer.  Please take a look!  The children have raised $197.07 
and would love your help in assisting them to reach their goals of 
$400 or more this year.  Look up Joseph on Facebook.  Joseph. 
Mukolwe, or at http://rohmi.org/ 
The purchase of cards or donations can be made directly to the 
Sunday School department.  Contact Stacy Berkey or Karen Kropf. 



Please keep in your prayers:   

Last Sunday: 
Attendance: 113 
Offering: $2,110 

 
Church Staff: 

Mathew Swora, Lead Pastor:  zionpastor_ms@canby.com 
Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 

Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 
Pastoral Leadership Team:  Andy Coulombe, Cynthia Hockman-Chupp 

Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

 
6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032  †   503-651-2274 

Office Hours:  Tues—Fri 9 a.m. to Noon 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

Nursery:   
This week:  Cassie Miller, Anna Park 
Next Week: Cynthia and Caleb Hockman-Chupp 
Greeters Next Week: 
Julie Yoder, Chris Keady, Florence Regier, Ken 
Beachy 

 Pastor Jana Gingerich’s travel to California and training this 
week for Stephen Ministry congregational care, for all who 
will join this ministry under her guidance, and for the fruits of 
this ministry among us. 

 Mathew and Becky Swora’s friend, Andom, who was impris-
oned in his home country in East Africa, and has been released 
and returned to his family in the U.S., along with prayers of 
thanksgiving to God. 

 Partner churches in Indonesia continuing to minister to     
communities affected by recent tsunamis and earthquakes, 
and the people affected by them (Mennonite World Confer-
ence) 

A prayer to carry though the week:   “Give us the intelligence to 
know thy will.  Give us the courage to do thy will.  Give us the  
devotion to love thy will.”  By Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 


